
From: Jeremiah Cromie
To: Haley Mercer; Christy Garcia; Kittitas County Assessors Office
Subject: BL-22-00021 Jones & Smith - Final Approval
Date: Tuesday, December 6, 2022 9:54:13 AM

Hello,
 
The Boundary Line Adjustment application BL-22-00021 Jones & Smith has been reviewed by CDS
and has been given final approval. Below is a link to the file. Please let me know if there are any
questions or issues.
 
Internal Link: BL-22-00021 Jones & Smith
 
Thank you.
 
 
Jeremiah Cromie
Planner II
Kittitas County 
 Community Development Services
 411 N. Ruby Street; Suite 2
 Ellensburg, WA 98926
 Office: 509-962-7046
 jeremiah.cromie@co.kittitas.wa.us
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